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  IN THIS ISSUE 

Mr Scott-Evans writes…. 

Sleep, concentration and 
electronic devices 

Recent scientific research 
confirms the vital role that sleep 
plays in a healthy lifestyle. The 
developing minds of children and 
teenagers is particularly reliant on 
a good night’s sleep. After years 
of working in schools I have come 
to believe that I can pretty much 
predict the sort of progress a 
student will make based on the 
following information: diet, 
regular reading, exercise, sleep 
and use of electronic devices. The 
latter two are the main focus of 
my newsletter today, but the 
former are extremely important 
too. As a parent, we still hold the 
keys to these things for our sons 
and daughters right through to 
the end of their time in Sixth 
Form.  

Your son or daughter’s ability to 
learn, memorise, engage and 
improve at school is highly 
dependent on energy levels and 
these are of course directly linked 
to how much sleep has been 
enjoyed the night before. The 
internal body clock of many 
teenagers can start to slip over 
time as they stay up later and 
later, particularly at weekends 
and during holidays. Resetting 
the clock can be a challenge! But 
there is much we can do to help.  

 

Using devices and looking at 
screens just before bed is a  

……contd. on page 2 
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disaster! Most young people need 
guidance about routines and 
planning. Setting screen time 
limits and making sure devices 
are on charge downstairs away 
from the bedroom are simple 
steps most of us can do.  

 

More challenging, but equally 
beneficial is encouraging physical 
exercise. This can really help with 
sleep.  

 

Simple dietary steps can make a 
big difference too. Avoiding any 
caffeine (remember chocolate 
has this in), or high sugar foods 
(yes, that includes fruit!) within 

two hours of bedtime will also 
help. Reading a book will help 
prepare the brain for sleep (and 
will also help with advancing 
precious literacy skills).  

 

However, getting a grip on use of 
devices does not only ensure 
better quality sleep. We 
frequently speak about the issue 
of on-line safety, and specifically 
cover it in many of our 
workshops. In addition, it comes 
into our PSHE and tutorial 
programme on a very regular 
basis. If you have not done so 
recently, I suggest you speak to 
your son or daughter about: 

• Not giving out information 
to strangers or companies 
you do not trust 

• Keeping all privacy settings 
to the maximum 

• In case of receiving 
unpleasant messages, 
show your 
parents/teacher, 
disengage, collect 
evidence, bring to the 
attention of the police or 
the school 

• The law regarding certain 
types of image. In 
particular, the 
phenomenon of ‘sexting’ 
which can result in young 
people being sent 
indecent images of other 
young people. Storing any 
such image is a crime.  

• Language used. Any 
offensive language, 
swearing and even 
‘banter’ can be classed as 
criminal. If you would not 
want your mum, head 
teacher and grandma to 
see it – do not write it! 
 

Mr Scott-Evans 
Head Teacher  
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Student 
Achievement 
Finley Perry – Year 8 

During the summer break, Finley 
Perry (who has just started in 
Year 8 in September), took on a 
personal challenge to raise funds 
for Dementia UK. Along with his 
dad Alan, uncle Gary and cousin 
Donny, Finley conquered the 
highest peaks in the UK - Ben 
Nevis, Scafell Pike, and Snowdon 
- in the National Three Peaks 
Challenge.  

Finley’s motivation for this 
monumental feat comes from his 
own personal connection to the 
cause. Finley’s beloved Grandad, 
Brian, is currently battling 
dementia while living in a care 
home. This fueled Finley’s desire 
to help others like his Grandad, so 
he embarked on this ambitious 
adventure and set an initial 
fundraising goal of £100 for 
Dementia UK. 

Due to the outpouring of support 
from the community Finley  
surpassed all expectations! The 
fundraising campaign on 
JustGiving.com has already 
amassed a staggering £6,100, 
more than 60 times his initial 
target! This impressive amount is 
a testament to the impact that 
Finley’s story had, touching the 
hearts of many and inspiring 
them to contribute to his noble 
cause. Finley and his team, 
affectionately known as The 
‘Fintastic’ Four, set off on their 
epic journey from Fort William. 
The Three Peaks Challenge 
demanded not only a gruelling 

target trekking time of 18 hours 
but also saw the team ascending 
about 9,500 feet and covering 
about 22 miles on foot. For a boy 
of Finley’s age, it was 
undoubtedly an exceptional 
achievement, testifying to his 
strength of character and 
commitment to the cause. The 
funds raised by Finley and his 
team will be channeled to 
Dementia UK, a charity dedicated 
to supporting individuals affected 
by dementia and their families. 
Donation can still be made to 
Finley’s campaign via Just Giving 
here. Finley’s Fundraiser. 

Find out more about the 
challenge here: 
www.theyorkshire3peaks.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/alan-perry-1689535265465?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Falan-perry-1689535265465&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
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Extra-Curricular Clubs 

 

  

 

  

 

 

Homework Club is available for all students.  Every 
afternoon after school students can stay until 
4.20pm and complete their homework in C11. 

Using Homework Club is just one way we provide for 
students who do not want to leave site at 3.10pm. 
Avoid the traffic! Stay here for a while! 
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Extra-Curricular Clubs – Performing Arts 

 

                  

 
Orchestra is open to all yea groups for students who play an orchestral instrument. 

Becket Keys Choir – Year 7. 8 & 9.    Upper Voices for student in Years 10, 11, 12 & 13. 
Barbershop – Singing group for Year 7 & 8 students.  Gospel Choir – open to singers in all year groups. 

Stage Band – Woodwind, brass, bass, guitar, drums, keyboard & piano. 
Marching Band – open to all drummers. 

Rock Factory – open to all guitars, bass, drummers and vocalists. 
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Mrs McKean  
English Teacher 
 

I’m delighted to begin teaching 
English at Becket Keys and have 
been warmly welcomed by staff 
and students alike.   

I have been teaching English for 
many years and am really 
enjoying my return to the 
classroom, following 9 years of 
one-to-one English tutoring, and, 
more recently, small group 
tutoring at an academy in Enfield, 
while on a career break raising my 
young family.    

Outside of school, I am working 
towards an MA in Victorian 
Literature, Art and Culture part-
time at Royal Holloway, 
University of London, with a 
particular interest in Charles 
Dickens.  I also enjoy the theatre, 
going as often as I can, and 
attending lectures and events 
related to Victorianism.  I also 
love exploring, reading, museums 
and galleries.   

I am looking forward to getting to 
know you all soon! 

 
 
Miss Plunkett 
PE Teacher 
 
Hi! I am Miss Plunkett and I am 
really pleased to be part of the 
amazing PE department at 
Becket Keys. Having previously 
trained at Becket Keys during my 
placement from the University of 
Brighton, I am so excited to be 
back teaching both old and new 
faces! 

In my spare time I enjoy playing 
football for Great Danes FC, 
travelling the world taking photos 
and relaxing on my paddleboard. 

I have thoroughly enjoyed the 
start of the year and look forward 
to all the exciting things to come! 

 
 
  

Meet Some More New Staff 

 

Please make sure that you top-
up your son or daughter’s 
account each week so that 
he/she is able to access all the 
delicious meals in the Bistro.  
 
There is a small overdraft 
facility on the ParentPay 
accounts of £2 for emergency 
situations which covers the 
cost of a roll. Due to the 
cashless system in place, there 
is no other back up.  
 
We do not want any student to 
miss lunch or the great choice 
of food available every day in 
our restaurants.  
 
If you have any queries, please 
contact the school – 
office@becketkeys.org  

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@becketkeys.org
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On Thursday, 21 September, 
2023, we took 12 of our Mandarin 
students to London to attend the 
Chinese Bridge Awards event. 
This year, Becket Keys obtained 4 
prizes in the Key Stage 3 
category: 

1. 1st prize in the individual 
competition: Jaye Adenuga. 

2. 3rd prize in the individual 
competition: Noah Lynch. 

3. 1st prize in the group 
competition: Poppy Moorey, Ava 
Tomlin, Rosie Willis, Leoni 
Witchalls. 

4. 3rd prize in the group 
competition: Bhavana Chatti, 
Leah Knight, Scarlett Massey, 
Deepshika Ravi. 

Our students not only received 
two goodie bags, but also had the 
honour to receive awards from  
two guests from the Chinese 
Embassy and from the Deputy 
Director of curriculum Strategy 
from the Department of 
Education. 

Our first prize winner Jaye was 
also interviewed by a reporter 
from Xinhua News/news.cn. 

We are all very proud of our 
students and their achievements, 
and we look forward to seeing 
them continuing to excel at 
Mandarin.  

Mandarin Department – Chinese Bridge Awards Day 

 

   

     

 

 

Miss Lin 
Head of Mandarin 
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If you are doing shopping online. Why not see 
if you can help raise some funds for FoBK 
through your online purchases in a few easy 
steps? 

Click here, then: 

• Click ‘Sign up and support this cause’. 

• If new to Easyfundraising then set up 
an account. 

• Browse the hundreds of online shops 
who participate in the scheme and go 
shopping! As long as you go into the 
online sites through the 
Easyfundraising site, you will register a 
donation to FoBK. You can even get an 
App for your phone! It will not cost you 
a penny! 
 

If already a member, then why not refer a 
friend? FoBK will get a bonus when each 
person you refer makes a purchase. 

 

 

Parent/Teacher Subject 
Consultation Evenings 

 
These online events are a chance for parents to speak 

with individual teachers about the progress their 
son/daughter is making in each subject. However, if 

you ever have any concerns please contact the school 
via office@becketkeys.org or via the contact page on 

the school website. 
 

Year 13  
Thursday 2nd November 2023 

 
Year 8 

Thursday 9th November2023 
 

Year 12 
Thursday 16th November 2023 

 
Year 11 

Thursday 11th January 2024 
 

Year 9 
Thursday  

1st February 2024 
Followed by a Year 9 – Options Evening 

Thursday  
15th February 2024 

 
Year 7 

Thursday 29th February 2023 
 

Year 10 
Thursday 13th June 2024 

 
 

 
 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/becketkeysschoolbrentwood/?q=becket&cat=cause-autosuggest
mailto:office@becketkeys.org
https://www.becketkeys.org/contact-us
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Nearly New Uniform 
Sale 

Coming Soon! 

 

We are planning to hold a 
nearly new uniform sale in 
October, date will be 
confirmed soon. We are 
always happy to accept 
donations. If you have 
uniform that is no longer 
required, then kindly send it 
into reception as soon as 
possible. We would be 
especially grateful for kilts, 
blazers and Sixth Form 
uniform. 

Many thanks! 

 

 

Exam Invigilators 
Required! 
 

We are currently looking for 
Exam Invigilators to join our 
team for the 2023/24 academic 
year. 
You can work flexible hours 
while also supporting the school 
and our students through their 
GCSE and A Level exams. 
 

Please see the vacancies page 
of our website for more details 
and how to apply. 
 
Deadline for applications is 29th  
September 2023. 
 

  

If your son/daughter has 
misplaced anything at school, 
then kindly inform him/her that 
all lost property is taken to 
reception for collection. 

Please make sure that all items, 
especially uniform are named, 
this will ensure that items can be 
returned to the student easily.  

Thank you! 

 

Prayer Group 

Hosted by our Headteacher Mr 
Scott-Evans every Wednesday 
during term time at 8.45am. 
This is a short meeting where 
we pray together for local and 
national events and for any 
intentions of those in our school 
family. All are welcome. 

If you have any prayer 
intentions, please send them 
into the school via the office 
email: office@becketkeys.org 

 

https://investin.org/collections/our-programmes?filter.p.m.product_filters.subject_category=STEM&mc_cid=998d4e4f08&mc_eid=8a0dadd5b7
https://www.becketkeys.org/vacancies
mailto:office@becketkeys.org
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The School Prayer 

Heavenly Father, we pray 
that Becket Keys Church of 
England School will be a 
blessing to the people of 
Brentwood. 

Encouraged by the example 
of Peter, Thomas of 
Canterbury and all your 
saints, may its students 
know the beauty of your 
truth; 

May its staff know the joy of 
your service; 

May its headteacher and 
governors be led by a vision 
of your kingdom; 

And together may the school 
community know your Holy 
Spirit in its midst. 

This we ask through Jesus 
Christ our Lord.  
  

Amen 

 

https://get.elevatecoaching.info/uk/schoolwebinar


BECKET KEYS CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL 22 SEPTEMBER  23                                                                                  Volume XII– Issue III 
I 

Page 13 of 17 
 
  

 



BECKET KEYS CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL 22 SEPTEMBER  23                                                                                  Volume XII– Issue III 
I 

Page 14 of 17 
 

 

 



BECKET KEYS CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL 22 SEPTEMBER  23                                                                                  Volume XII– Issue III 
I 

Page 15 of 17 
 

  

 



BECKET KEYS CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL 22 SEPTEMBER  23                                                                                  Volume XII– Issue III 
I 

Page 16 of 17 
 
 

 



BECKET KEYS CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL 22 SEPTEMBER  23                                                                                  Volume XII– Issue III 
I 

Page 17 of 17 
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

 
 

OPEN EVENT FOR PROSPECTIVE  
YEAR 7 STUDENTS 

THURSDAY 12TH OCTOBER 2023 
* 
 

SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENT 
THURSDAY 19TH OCTOBER 2023 

* 
 

INSET DAY 
(NO STUDENTS IN SCHOOL) 
FRIDAY 20TH OCTOBER 2023 

* 
ALL SAINTS’ HOLIDAY 

YEAR 11 INTERVENTIONS 
MONDAY 23RD OCTOBER – 

FRIDAY 27TH OCTOBER 2023 
* 

 
INSET DAY 

(NO STUDENTS IN SCHOOL) 
WEDNESDAY 15th NOVEMBER 2023 

* 
LAST DAY OF TERM 

STUDENT HALF DAY 
WEDNESDAY 20TH DECEMBER 2023 

* 
 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY 
THURSDAY 21ST DECEMBER 2023 – 

TUESDAY 3RD JANUARY 2024 
* 
 

INSET DAY 
(NO STUDENTS IN SCHOOL) 

THURSDAY 4TH JANUARY 2023 

 

 

Becket Keys 

Church of England 
School 
Sawyers Hall Lane 
Brentwood, Essex 
CM15 9DA 
01277 286600 
 
 
 

www.becketkeys.org 
office@becketkeys.org 
finance@becketkeys.org       
                
X:    
@BecketKeys  
@MrScottEvans         
@BecketKeys6th 
@BecketKeysMusic 
@BecketKeysPE   
@BecketKeysArt 
@BecketKeysSci 
@BecketKeysDT 
@BecketKeysExams 
 
Facebook:     Becket Keys Church School 

 

http://www.becketkeys.org/
mailto:office@becketkeys.org

